
  
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 15 July 2017 

Mr Mark Fitt 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Economics References Committee 
PO Box 6100  
Parliament House ACT 2600 

economics.sen@aph.gov.au  

Dear Mr Fitt, 

Re: Inquiry into non-conforming building products – additional information 

I write to correct some information that I provided the Senate Economics Reference Committee in 
Sydney on 19 July. 

I refer to following exchange from Hansard: 

Senator KIM CARR:  So what sort of stocks do you have?  

Mr A Gillies:  The value of our current PE core stock would be in the order of $150,000 or $200,000. 

A subsequent review of stock held at our Lithgow headquarters revealed the value of our current PE 
core stock would be in the order of $400,000. 

I ask that the Committee be made aware of this correction. 

Yours sincerely, 

Andrew Gillies  
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